
CAN: 29310848.1 

PROSPECT PARK CAPITAL CORP. 
 
 

NOTICE OF CHANGE OF AUDITOR 
 
Prospect Park Capital Corp. (the "Corporation") hereby provides notice pursuant to National 
Instrument 51-102 - Continuous Disclosure Obligations ("NI 51-102"), the change of auditor 
from MNP LLP to DNTW Toronto LLP. 
 
On the recommendation of its Audit Committee, the Board of Directors of the Corporation decided to 
replace the auditor of the Corporation, MNP LLP, with DNTW Toronto LLP. The Corporation will 
ask that the shareholders of the Corporation to ratify the appointment of DNTW Toronto LLP at the 
next annual meeting of the shareholders of the Corporation. 
 
MNP LLP did not have any reservations in the auditor's reports for the relevant period (as defined 
in NI 51-102), and in the Corporation's opinion there have been no reportable events (as defined in 
NI 51-102) on any of the Corporation's financial statements relating to the relevant period. 
 
Dated as of this 16th day of January, 2019. 
 
 

PROSPECT PARK CAPITAL CORP. 
 
 

Per: (signed) “Kyle Appleby”   
      Kyle Appleby 
      Chief Financial Officer 



December 19, 2018 

British Columbia Securities Commission 

Alberta Securities Commission  

Ontario Securities Commission 

Dear Sirs/Mesdames 

Re: Notice of Change of Auditor (the “Notice”) – Prospect Park Capital Corp. 

We have read the Notice dated December 18, 2018 from Prospect Park Capital Corp. delivered to us in 

accordance with National Instrument 51-102 and, based on our knowledge of the information at this time, 

we agree with each statement contained in the Notice.  

Yours truly,  

Chartered Professional Accountants 

Licensed Public Accountants  

SUITE 300, 111 RICHMOND STREET W, TORONTO ON, M5H 2G4
1.877.251.2922   T: 416.596.1711   F: 416.596.7894   MNP.ca 

Sandra.Ryan
MNP



 
 
 
December 20, 2018 
 
 
Alberta Securities Commission 
British Columbia Securities Commission 
Ontario Securities Commission 
 
 
Dear Sirs/Mesdames: 
 
Re: Notice of Change of Auditor of Prospect Park Capital Corp. (the “Corporation”) 
 
We acknowledge receipt of a Notice of Change of Auditor (the “Notice”) dated December 18, 
2018 delivered to us by the Corporation in respect of the change of auditor of the Corporation. 
 
Pursuant to National Instrument 51-102 - Continuous Disclosure Obligations (“NI 51-102”) of the 
Canadian Securities Administrators, please accept this letter as confirmation that we have 
reviewed the Notice and, based on our knowledge as the time of receipt of the Notice, we agree 
with each of the statements therein.  
 

Yours truly, 

 

DNTW Toronto LLP 
Chartered Professional Accountants 

Licensed Public Accountants 


